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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 1:45 PM
To: Vic Cordiano
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Tiffany Brown
Subject: RE: APA Staff Recommendation Form - Confidential DN 00268-16 - Dkt 120251-EI

Hello Vic, 
 
Per this email Confidential DN 06669-12 in Docket 120251-EI will be returned to the source. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 1:41 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Tiffany Brown; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: APA Staff Recommendation Form - Confidential DN 00268-16 - Dkt 120251-EI 
 
Hi Angela,  
 
Thanks for the email (below) concerning Docket 120251-EI. I finished my review and have returned the confidential 
documents (DN 06669-12 and DN 00268-16) to Tiffany. Note that we’re no longer in need of DN 06669-12, so would you 
kindly return it to FPL? 
 
All the best, 
Vic 
 

Victor Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590 | Fax: 850.413.6591 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 9:50 AM 
To: Vic Cordiano 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Cc: Hyma Vedula; Carl Vinson; Pamela H. Page; Theresa Farley 
Subject: APA Staff Recommendation Form - Confidential DN 00268-16 - Dkt 120251-EI 
 
Good morning Vic, 
 
Please see attachment to e-mail for staff recommendation form for confidential DN 00268-16 in 
Docket 120251-EI. 
  
DN 00268-16 - FPL (Moncada) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Information contained in staff's payment 
arrangement audit. [x-ref DN 06669-12] 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




